
Please read the statements below prior to opening the Public Hearing: 

 

 This is the only public hearing to discuss the FY 2025-

2026 proposed budget. A Public Hearing to discuss the 

proposed tax rate will be held on  

September 16, 2025, at 6:15 p.m., 

at the Council Chambers of 

Prosper Town Hall 

located at 250 W. First St, Prosper, Texas 75078 

 The Town Council will vote on the FY 2025-2026 

Proposed Budget and the proposed tax rate at a meeting 

scheduled on September 16, 2025, at 6:15 p.m., located at 

the Council Chambers at Prosper Town Hall at 250 W. First 

St, Prosper TX. 

 Once the Public Hearing is opened, the public is 

encouraged to express their views. 

 

 


